
We are pleased to announce, beginning June 15, 2020, Greenleaf Wayside Bank will become 
GreenLeaf Bank. Along with our new name comes a new bank logo and brand you will see on 

serve.  It also allows us to continue to grow as an independently owned bank while keeping our 
roots here in the local community. 

There are many exciting changes coming with GreenLeaf Bank, but in many ways, we remain the 
 We’re the same:

 Locally-owned community bank serving you for over 100 years.

 

 Business and mortgage lenders providing timely, local decisions with 
 your best interest in mind.

 Community partner supporting local charities, churches, schools 
 and organizations for decades.

In this packet, you’ll learn about our new products and services including new checking 
products, a Fee Free ATM network, a new website, a more robust bill pay service, added online 
security and coming in Fall of 2020, a new person-to-person payment system.

The new name, logo and innovative products and services we announce today, position us to 
remain competitive tomorrow. But rest assured…“GreenLeaf Bank” will remain your independent 
community bank for many years to come.

Sincerely,

DAVID J. KRUTZ
PRESIDENT

GreenLeaf Bank

Welcome to 
the new GreenLeaf Bank!


